Cabinet Meeting Report for Oct. 30, 2021 
1. Visitations:  I have been very busy doing the DG Visits in this area for DG Joyce.  At this time, I have two club visits scheduled for November and then three clubs that have asked that I wait until spring to attend.  All the rest of the clubs in this area are completed.  I have only attended one club by zoom, all others have been in person visits.  There is some really great work being done by the clubs, even though we are to back to full opening in this area.  Most clubs have or will have a club administrator as this is one of the things I encourage during my visits.  I also remind clubs to let ZC Karen know how many pairs of eyeglasses they collect for her report as we are not getting all the numbers to her.  

2. I am attending training/zoom meetings for my year as DG as well as attending        other meetings concerning our district such as the SWOT meetings, redistricting, and the LCIF Campaign 100 Refresher course.  This is keeping me quite busy and I apologise for missing some of these but I am trying to prioritize my time at meetings.  

